
Subject: Potential downloading from Vancouver
Date: Sun, 07 Dec 2003 11:33:04 -0800

From: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>
To: council@dnv.org, fonvca@fonvca.org, Don Bell <dbell@dnv.org>, Ernie Crist <ecrist@dnv.org>,

Janice Harris <jharris@dnv.org>, Lisa Muri <lmuri@dnv.org>, Maureen McKeon Holmes <mmckeonholmes@dnv.org>,
Alan Nixon <anixon@dnv.org>, Richard Walton <rwalton@dnv.org>, Agnes Hilsen <HilsenA@district.north-van.bc.ca>

Your Worship & Members of Council,

The GVRD may, through the powerful influence of Vancouver, download
the cost of Vancouver's Celebration of Light fireworks festival to other
municipalities. Vancouver council on Tues Dec 2 decided to defer until
Jan 20/2004 any decision about holding next year's fireworks until the GVRD
has dealt with this request.

District council should be prepared, through our representative on the GVRD,
to advance any objection to such downloading. Particular note should be
made of all the profits that acrue to Vancouver when they hold this popular
event.

Your truly,

Corrie Kost

cc: FONVCA

Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>
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